Section A 阅读提升

一、(阜阳十五中模拟卷)任务一 完形填空。

The Spring Festival is one of the most important festivals in China. During the Festival, Chinese people have many activities. They paste up Spring Festival Couplets(春联), greeting the New Year and saying 1 to the old year. On the first day of the Spring Festival, people 2, wearing new clothes. Nowadays, children get 3 pockets from their parents and their relatives by web chat. It is a good time for people to visit relatives and friends. More importantly, the Spring Festival is celebrated not only in China but also in 4 parts of the world.

The Spring Festival was 5 in the UK from 1980. Every new year, people also get together and

have lots of activities. They sing songs, dance music, share photos with friends or watch 7 the cinema. Additionally, the Spring Festival has become a key time for Chinese living in the US. They in a large evening party to welcome the traditional new year. The Chinese New Year will be welcomed with three weeks of celebrations across Australia. Thousands of people come to Sydney's Chinatown. They enjoy fireworks and lion dances. The family dinner on New Year's Eve is an important tradition for Chinese 9 they were born in Singapore or moved there from China. They usually hold it at because having it in a restaurant takes away the meaning of the tradition.

()1.	A. yes	B. goodbye
	C. no	D. OK
()2.	A. hang up	B. dress up
	C. hang back	D. hang out
()3.	A. green	B. golden
	C. red	D. black
()4.	A. other	B. others
	C. another	D. the other
()5.	A. congratulated	B. celebrated
	C. happened	D. came
()6.	A. on	B. in
	C. to	D. at
()7.	A. TV	B. matches
	C. books	D. movies

()8. A. put	В.	join		
C. live	D.	give		
()9. A. if	В.	weather		
C. what	D.	whether		
()10. A. hor	ne B.	outdoors		
C. rest	taurant D.	school		
任务二 根据以上短文,选择正确答案。				
()1. Accord	ing to Paragraph	One, children can		
get red pockets from their on the				
first day of the Spring Festival.				
A. friends				
B. parents and relatives				
C. teac	hers			
D. class	smates			

)2. Which activity is NOT mentioned(提到) in Paragraph One? A. Hold a New Year party. B. Hang out, wearing new clothes. C. Visit relatives and friends. D. Paste Spring Festival Couplets.)3. The underlined word "fireworks" in the second paragraph means 1n Chinese. A. 火炉工 B. 消防员 C. 烟花表演 D. 畅销书

- ()4. Which of the following is TRUE in the passage?
 - A. The Spring Festival is the most important festival in China.
 - B. The Spring Festival is celebrated only in China.
 - C. The Spring Festival was celebrated in the US from 1980.
 - D. Chinese living in Singapore usually hold the family dinner on New Year's Eve at home.
- ()5. How many countries are mentioned except China in the passage?
 - A. Two. B. Three. C. Four. D. Five.

二、任务型阅读。

Christmas Day is on December 25th. Before Christmas day, there will be many parents to shop for children's gifts to buy a Christmas tree and Christmas cards. At Christmas time, there will be many parties.



On the night of the twentyfourth of December every year, Father Christmas
from some cold northern land comes down the chimney of the fireplace to put presents by the beds of
children or to fill their stockings. So when children
go to bed that night, they hang up their stockings,
and on Christmas morning they wake to find them

full of presents. Of course, it's really their parents who fill the stockings.

根据短文内容回答下列问题。

1. When is Christmas Day?

2. Will there be many parties at Christmas time?

3. Why do children hang up their stockings when they go to bed on the night of the twenty-fourth of December every year? 4. Who is the real Father Christmas?